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KanCare OneCare Kansas Payment Rate 
 
 
Effective April 1, 2020, there is a program called OneCare Kansas in KanCare. Members of 
OneCare Kansas will receive six core services in a model that is a partnership between 
KanCare managed care organizations (MCOs) – Lead Entities – and community providers – 
OneCare Kansas Partners (OCKPs). 
 
Payments to OCKPs come in the form of per member per month (PMPM) payments made by 
the Kansas Department of Health and Environment (KDHE) to the Lead Entities.  The Lead 
Entities will share this PMPM with the OCKPs they contract with for OneCare Kansas.  KDHE 
will make the monthly PMPM payment to the Lead Entities retrospectively each month for each 
OCK member who is provided at least one OCK service in the month.  No payment can be 
made if no OCK services are provided. 
 
In addition to the PMPM rate described above, OCKPs are able to earn an initial HAP bonus 
payment. This bonus is a one-time only payment. In order to receive the bonus payment, the 
HAP must be completed within 90 days of the member’s assignment to the OCKP and must be 
submitted into the HAP Portal. The HAP may be updated as often as necessary; however, it 
must be updated a minimum of quarterly. Only the initial HAP is eligible for the bonus payment. 
 
The Lead Entities will contract with OCKPs to provide all of the six core OneCare Kansas 
services.  All of this will be negotiated and described in their contract.  Payment to the OCK 
Partner will be the amount listed below as PMPM, minus a small administrative percentage 
retained by the MCO.  No administrative percentage will be taken from the HAP bonus payment. 
 
 
  

PMPM Rate HAP Bonus 

$326.44 $186.99 

 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 


